
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Zion’s Members and Friends: 

God’s grace and peace to you this day! At our January 

congregational meeting, we played “Family Feud”. The 

answers to the game were generated by your answers to a 

survey, asking about everything from your favorite hymn 

to your favorite congregational dinner dessert. We had a 

lot of fun, and learned a few things along the way. 

One of the things I learned is that “Lent” is Zion’s least 

favorite season of the church year. In second place? Holy 

Week. I suppose some church season has to fill that spot, 

but I’ll admit I was a little surprised to see “Holy Week” 

as our second least favorite ‘season’. Holy Week is the 

week that runs between Palm Sunday (this year, April 14) 

and Easter Sunday (April 21); the week that includes 

Mary anointing Jesus’ feet, Jesus washing the disciples’ 

feet and instituting the Lord’s Supper, Judas betraying 

and Peter denying Jesus, Jesus’ trials before Pilate and 

Herod, and Jesus’ crucifixion and death. It was a busy 

week for Jesus and His friends and continues to be a full 

week in the life of the church as we remember and reflect 

upon these events. It can also be a difficult week, a sad 

week. A week that urges us to acknowledge the sin of our 

own lives and the brokenness of our world, but it is, at 

the same time, a wonderfully rich week of hope, and 

unending love. Particularly, God’s unending love for 

each of us.  

For this week to rank as our second “least favorite 

season” in the church tells me that, somewhere along the 

line, we’ve missed the point and missed out on the Good 

News that this week holds for our lives and for our world. 

The stories of Holy Week can be difficult because we 

know that they are real: betrayal, denial, suffering, death, 

manipulation, and injustice are still very much a part of 

our world. We might think that by ignoring or 

overlooking them, they will go away. But they won’t. 

Until God’s Kingdom comes on earth as it is in heaven, 

each of these will be a part of our lives. The events of 

Holy Week invite us to name this reality so that God’s 

light of Truth and resurrection hope can shine in the 

darkness. A book we’ll use during our All Church Event 

(on Palm Sunday, April 14), describes the events of Holy 

Week as Easter Love Letters from God, which I think is a 

beautiful way of describing the depth and purpose and 

meaning of this sacred week. For when we go straight  

 

 

from Jesus’ triumphal entry on Palm Sunday to our 

shouts of “Alleluia, Jesus Christ is Risen Today!” on 

Easter, we miss hearing the Good News that God is 

present and active every time we encounter betrayal and 

denial, when we experience suffering and death, and 

when we encounter injustice or simple hatred. This is 

what Martin Luther called “theology of the cross” vs 

“theology of glory”: our God is not simply Lord when 

good things happen, our God is Lord in all times and in 

all places. Jesus’ death on the cross, and all the events 

that led to that moment, testifies that God is with us even 

when we feel abandoned (as Jesus did), when all our 

friends walk out (as Jesus’ friends did), and when we die 

(as Jesus did). That is the Good News of the Gospel, the 

Good News of Holy Week, that we need to hear time and 

time again. 

So I urge you to make Holy Week worship a priority this 

year: 

We’ll gather on Maundy (“Commandment”) Thursday, 

April 18, for worship with confession, the opportunity to 

see all our sins literally vanish before our eyes as words 

of forgiveness are spoken, handwashing, Holy 

Communion, and the stripping of the altar in 

remembrance of Judas’ betrayal and Jesus’ loss of life.  

On Good Friday, April 19, we’ll experience Jesus’ Seven 

Last Words thru the Eyes of Zion’s. Members of our 

community have prepared reflections, with words and 

with art, on the seven phrases Jesus’ uttered on the cross. 

It promises to be a personal and moving evening for our 

congregation as we consider what Jesus’ words mean for 

our lives and our world. 

These two worship experiences, together with our 

Rejoicing Spirits Holy Week celebration on Wednesday, 

April 17, will prepare our hearts and minds to shout with 

confidence “Christ is Ris’n! He is Ris’n Indeed!” on 

Easter morning. Hope to see you in worship. 

Peace, 

Pastor Caitlin  

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor Caitlin Kurtz 

 Reflecting Christ, we share God’s gifts in 

Jonestown and beyond. 

 

April 2019 



Christian Education                               

Chair:  Michele McQuaide(michelemcquaide@rocketmail.com;330-958-3399) 

Lunch bunch will  be held April 25 @ 12:30  at the Swatara Coffee Com-
pany.  When we meet, we will discuss 
chapter six, in Rob Bell’s book, Love 
Wins, Chapter 8. 

Women’s Bible study will meet on Thurs-
day, April 25 @ 7:15 pm, at the home 

of Pastor Caitlin.  We will be discussing chapter twelve and the 
Epilogue of Liz Curtis Higgs’ book, The Girl’s Still Got It, as well 
as Ruth 4:13-22.  All are welcome! 

“Wise” guys: Men’s Bible study will be held on April 13 at 8:00 a.m. in Zion’s 
social hall.  All men of the congregation are invited to join us for a morning of 
fellowship and learning, as well as some sweet goodies! 

May 19—The Year in Review (final week for Sunday School till fall) 

We are looking for volunteers to share their gifts with the children of our congre-
gation.  If you have an interest in “spreading the word” and would like to serve as a 
Teacher or helper, please see Michele McQuaide for details! 



Zion's will be decorating with Lilies for Easter this year. If you would like to sponsor any of these plants, 
please fill out the form below and place it and $6.75 per plant in the offering plate any Sunday between 
now and Apr. 14.  Plants may be claimed by sponsors after 10:30 worship on Easter, April 21.   

**return this form with your payment to the church, or place in the offering 

plate** 

 (#)______  Lily(ies) were placed by ________________________________________  

in honor or memory of     ___________________________________________________. 

It’s time to start thinking about summer camp at Camps Kirchenwald and Na-
wakwa. There’s something for all ages, and Zion’s offers scholarships that help 
make camp possible for everyone! Scholarship forms must be completed and 
returned to the Church Office by May 1, 2019, together with a copy of your 
camp registration form. Incomplete or late applications may not be considered.  
Zion’s will provide a scholarship for one camping experience per child per summer. Scholarship 
forms can be picked up alongside the Camp Brochures in the Gathering Area or on our website. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please see Pastor Caitlin. Scholarship Forms, and a link to 
the Camp Brochure, are also available at www.ZionsJonestown.com 

Christian Education                               

Chair:  Michele McQuaide(michelemcquaide@rocketmail.com;330-958-3399) 

Paint Night Fundraiser to benefit Brittany’s Hope Foundation   

In May, Michelle Bucks will be traveling on an 18 day service trip with Brittany’s Hope 
Foundation to Vietnam. The Brittany’s Hope Team will be visiting several orphanages 
supported by the foundation, interacting with the children and assisting with several 
projects.  While on the trip, Michelle is especially excited to meet her family’s sponsor 
child, Huy (picture included). They have sponsored him since he was abandoned at the 
House of Love as a newborn in 2014. The traveling team is raising money in order to 
maximize the positive impact they can have on the children and surrounding communi-
ties.  All donated and fundraised money will go directly to helping the children in or-
phanages (for bikes, books, adaptive living equipment for children with disabilities, 
etc.) or to provide food or shelter to families in the surrounding communities. Michelle 
will be hosting a Paint Night on Saturday April 13 at 6:00 PM in Zion’s Social 
Hall.  Participants will be instructed in painting a canvas of cheerful spring daisies.  Cost 
is $20 per painter. Children are welcome to participate with adult supervision.  Please 
reserve your canvas by emailing Michelle at bucksmichelle@gmail.com or text/call 610
-823-7682.  Thank you for supporting orphaned and abandoned children!  

June 16 (Sunday) thru  June 20 (Thursday) 
6-8:30 pm—Joint Vacation Bible School with 
Jonestown UMC 

July 15-19, 9am-3:30pm—Day Camp at  
Zion’s Lutheran (k-gr5) 

http://www.ZionsJonestown.com
mailto:bucksmichelle@gmail.com


Congregational Care Team  (formerly called Social Ministry) 

Chair:  Sharon Davis (dsdavis11@comcast.net; 865-2781)   

Men’s Lenten Breakfast, 
sponsored by the Jonestown 
Council of Churches will be held 
Saturday, April 13 at 9:00 am in the 
Jonestown United Methodist church 
fellowship hall.  Cost is $10/adult, 
$5/child.  Please sign up in the 
gathering area by March 29! 

Jonestown Council of Churches  
Women’s Lenten Breakfast 

A Women’s Lenten breakfast sponsored by the 
Jonestown Council of Churches will be held on 
Saturday, April 6 at 9:00 am. in Zion’s social 
hall.  Cost is $10 per adult and $5 per child.  
Zion’s is hosting this year’s event.  Look for a 
sign-up sheet in the gathering area. 

Nickole  
Madenford and 
her daughter, 
Payton Noll 

In February, 

we welcomed 

new members 

to Zions!  Join 

us in extend-

ing a warm 

welcome to 

them! 

William & Cindy Taylor 

Mark and his daughter, Beth Rose Schindler 
(wife, Colette, not pictured) Barbara Kohr 

“So then you are no 
longer strangers and 
aliens, but you are 
citizens with the 
saints and also 
members of the 
household of God.” 

-Ephesians 2:19 

New Address for our Military: 

Residence Inn Marriott 

c/o Seth Kurtz Rm. 504 

14100 Airport Rd. 

Gulfport, MS  39503 

Lilies for the shut-ins will 

be distributed by com-

mittee members during 

Holy Week. 

mailto:dsdavis11@comcas.net


Youth Group                    Leaders: Pastor Caitlin and Joanna Guldin-Noll 

                         pastorckurtz@gmail.com         joanna.guldin@gmail.com 

COUNCIL     Next Meeting:  April 11, 2019        7:00 p.m.                      

President:  Larry Houser (lhouser1@gmail.com; 717-865-6693) 

Council Highlights from March 14, 2019 meeting 

• Council approved a proposal presented by Joel Guldin: To develop a “Community Garden” for the families of 
JOY and the PowerPack groups. Community members would be encouraged to take ownership of the garden, 
while Joel oversees the project. The garden would be located behind the rental’s detached garage.  

• Council approved the installation of a handicapped entry power door at the church's side door. Work will begin 
within a months time. 

• We will be partnering with Jonestown United Methodist Church (JUMC) for VBS this year. The theme is “The 
Great Escape” and will be hosted by JUMC, Sunday June 16 until Thursday June 20 from 6-8:30 PM each 
night. 

• Christian education will no longer organize the annual church picnic. The decision remains whether someone 
else will organize this or to retire the event. If you would like to continue this fellowship event, please let a 
council member know.  

• Please note that all repairs and associated expenses on the broken pipe damages will be covered by insurance.  

• Council approved for membership, retroactively, Cynthia and William Taylor. 

Your Council members are: Larry Houser, President; Terry Ludwig, Vice President; Kelly Rittle, Secretary; Cathy 
Houser, Treasurer; Brian Adams; Joanna Guldin-Noll; Christine Techky;  Tracy Hoy; Noel Strattan; Deb Reiner; 
Kerri Price; Matt Wolfe; Linda Wenrich, and Pr. Caitlin Kurtz  

KOINONIA CLASS    Meets the 2nd Saturday of the odd months.                                                     

                         President:  Karen Hitz (rnkhitz@gmail.com,  717-272-9520) 

Registration for 2019 – 2020 school year has begun!  

If you, or anyone you know, are interested in registering 
for the 2019-2020 school year, please contact Missy Ditzler 
at zionspreschool@verizon.net or 717-861-4416.  

Check out our activities for the spring!  Want to be added to the email list?  Let Joanna Guldin-Noll know 
(Joanna.guldin@gmail.com, 717-865-3603) 

Upcoming Events: 
 
April TBD: Hike in Swatara State Park 
April 28: Earth Day Celebration @ Camp Kirchenwald, 2-6PM, $5/person (dinner included) 
May  12: Youth Sunday 
May  25: Jonestown Block Party 

Next Meeting:  will be held on Saturday, May 11 at noon at Ivana’s Bistro. 

Activity:  Our spring activity will be dinner at Kauffman’s Chicken Bar-be-que Restaurant on Saturday, April 
13 at 5:00 pm.  All are welcome to join us! 

mailto:zionspreschool@verizon.net


Lebanon County Christian Ministries 
(LCCM)  Wish List: 

The clothing bank is in desperate need 
of NEW undergarments.   Under-shirts, 
socks and underwear for men, women, 
boys and girls of all ages are needed 
Also needed are men’s coats (size large 
and bigger). 

Place contributions in the container 
marked “LCCM” in social hall.  

Jonestown Outreach pantrY (JOY)            
Wish List: 

Noodles, Canned Fruits, Canned Limas, 
Canned Pasta, Baked Beans, Vegetable 
Soup, Canned Meats, Stews, Spam,  Toilet 
Paper, Laundry Detergent, Diapers sz. 
4&5.. 
Place contributions in the container 
marked  “JOY” in social hall. (Watch expi-
ration dates) 

Mission Ministry,  (formerly Evangelism)                                                            

Chair:  Elaine Ludwig (eludadvo@comcast.net; 865-3757) 

For Zion’s Lenten Initiative we are supporting the  
folks at Compeer.  This agency matches caring adults  
one-to-one in supportive friendships with people of the  
same gender who are in mental health recovery. 
You can support this program by buying craft and activity 
supplies or by saving your change throughout Lent. Jars 
and sticky notes are available in the gathering area.  Check 
it out! 

Compeer of Lebanon County focuses on friendship and support for our friends and neighbors living with 
mental illness within three programs.  The Compeer program exists for the purpose of matching caring 
adults in one-to one supportive friendships with people of the same gender who are recovering from a 
mental illness. 
CompeerCORPS is an extension of the traditional Compeer model that is designed to serve veterans in the 
Lebanon community who are in mental health recovery. 

Compeer Support Services offers facilitator led support groups in a safe, judgement free environment that 
encourage open discussion and support for individuals with any mental health condition. 

11th Annual Jim 

Northridge  

Spaghetti Miracle 

Sunday, April 28, following 

worship. 

The Cost of the meal is a box of spaghetti or pasta 

and a jar or can of spaghetti sauce.  This year we 

are also asking that you bring a can of fruit.  JOY is 

in need of fruit or applesauce. 

4th Annual 

DDS Dance at 

Zion’s 

Saturday, May 11, 4-7 p.m. 
Theme: Masquerade Party 
Festive food and drinks will be served. 
Entertainment by DJ Doug Allen 
Cost: $ 3.00 – Everyone is invited!  
Sign up in the Gathering Area 

Pastor Glenn Beard, Jr., Coordinator of the Lower Susquehanna Synod Disaster Response Network, announces a 
second disaster response mission trip to Puerto Rico to help rebuild following Hurricane Maria, October 30-
November 7, 2019.  A trip planning meeting will be held on Sunday, April 28th, at 2:00 p.m. in the Community 
Room at Luther Acres, 600 E. Main Street, Lititz.  The trip is limited to 32 participants due to housing limitations.  If 
you have questions or concerns, please feel free to email Pastor Beard at gbeard@luthercare.org or call him at 
(717) 471-1067.  

mailto:gbeard@luthercare.org


Wednesdays  At Zions 
Through April 10     Beginning April 17 
5:30 pm Family Style dinner    5:30 pm Family Style dinner 

6:15 pm Rejoicing Spirits Worship   6:15 pm Rejoicing Spirits Worship 

6:45 pm Kings Kids and Youth Choir Rehearsal  6:45 pm Kings Kids and Youth Choir Rehearsal  

7:00 pm Evening Prayer in the Sanctuary    Bible Study will resume April 24 @ 6:45 pm 
7:30 Adult Choir Rehearsal in the Sanctuary  7:30 Adult Choir Rehearsal in the Sanctuary  

Worship                                              

Chair:  Noel Strattan  (dns@telecommute.net; 865-7747) 

Mid-week Lenten Worship 

Mid-week Lenten Worship will be a Evening Prayer service at 7:00 pm, in the sanctuary, through April 10.   

This year’s theme is “What’s so Amazing about Grace?”. 

Palm Sunday, April 14:  All Church “Passport to Holy Week” Celebration at 9:15 in the Social Hall. Then 

we will meet in the Jonestown Square at 10:30 AM for a Palm Processional, ending with worship in the 

Sanctuary. (Alternatively, you are invited to meet in the sanctuary at 10:30 AM, for a stationary palm 

processional) 

Rejoicing Spirits on Wednesday night, April 17, at 6:15 PM: In an informal, 30-40 minute, child-friendly 

service, we will catch a glimpse of the entire Holy Week story from Palm Sunday to Jesus’ Last Supper, 

Crucifixion, and Resurrection. We will share in foot washing and Holy Communion.   

Maundy Thursday Worship, April 18 at 7 PM — This is a traditional worship service in the sanctuary, 

with Holy Communion, confession of sin, a sermon, choir anthem, and the stripping of the altar in 

remembrance of Judas’ betrayal. You will also have the opportunity to watch your sin literally disappear as 

individual words of forgiveness are spoken to you. You are invited to return your coin jars for COMPEER 

this night. 

Good Friday Worship, April 19 at 7 PM — “Jesus Last Words Thru the Eyes of Zion’s” We will hear 

the seven phrases Jesus uttered on the cross, together with reflections by members of Zion’s as to what these 

words of grace mean in our lives and world. Original artwork created by members of Zion’s as they reflected 

on these words will help center our hearts and minds this night.   

Easter Sunday, April 21: Festival Worship at  7 AM and 10:30 AM. Christ is Risen, He is Risen Indeed! 

You are invited to bring a fresh flower to adorn the Resurrection Cross.   

Holy Week at Zion’s Lutheran Church  



Hospital Admissions 
 

Please inform the church office when you or a loved one 
becomes a patient in the hospital or health care facility, 
or if there are changes in your health status.  The federal 
HIPPA regulations do not permit health care providers to 
release personal  information such as this without your 
expressed permission.  Not all health care facilities have 
chaplains on staff to contact us about your admission.  A 
phone call to the church office at 717-865-2848, will help 
us to respond to you with pastoral care for a time of 
change in your life. 

Zion’s Koinonia Annual Shore Weekend 
June 14-16, 2019 

We are again staying at the Roman Holiday. It is a beachfront 
property in North Wildwood, 6 (short) blocks north of the 
Boardwalk, and off  Exit 6 of the Parkway. All units there are 
suites.  
A block of rooms is not set aside for our group, so you must 
book early to guarantee a room. Some families will arrive Thurs-
day, June 13 and leave Monday, June 17, and others will spend 
just the weekend.  
Any families staying Thursday or Sunday Nights receive a $15.00 
discount for each night (does not include Friday or Saturday 
night). The discounts will be given upon check in when paying 
the balance. 
Reservations may be made now by mailing the form, but calling 
the Roman Holiday directly (609) 522-3111, or e-mailing 
stay@romanholidayresort.com are preferred. Currently Daniel, 
the General Manager, is only in the office Mondays, Wednes-
days, and Fridays 10:00 AM-4:00 PM.  
There are no extra charges for additional persons –within the 
occupancy limit.  
If you have questions, call Janet Bird 865-5636 or contact the 
Roman Holiday directly.  
We will have our church service at 9 AM Sunday. Everyone is 
welcome. 

***GROUP RATES***    This group rate is 
only guaranteed til May 1.    

$128: 1Bedroom Efficiency (limit 6)  

$180: 2Bedroom Efficiency (limit 8) 

Sales & occupancy taxes are is 13.625%. 

There are no extra charges for additional 
persons –within the occupancy limit.  

Mail the reservation form and a one-night deposit 
to: 
Roman Holiday Motel 
1000 (10th) JFK Boulevard 
North Wildwood, NJ  08260 
Name________________________________ 
Address______________________________ 
City____________________ State________ 
Zip__________ 
Phone________________________________ 
Nights requested_______________________ 
Type of room _________________________ 
    Adults__________ Children_____________ 
    Amount enclosed_____________  

  MEMORIAL FUND   

In memory of Alma Paul 

by:  Donald & Sharon Davis 

Many thanks for the cards and visitors for 
my 91st birthday and the well-wishes on 
my hospital stay—Ingrid Erb. 

As of now (3-18-19) all the rooms at the Roman Holiday are fully booked. 
The hotel rooms are owned like timeshares so there is a chance some owners may still put their room 
into a rental status that weekend. 
Since our group is given a special rate, not all owners agree to rent for our rate. 
If you want to reserve a room for the weekend, it still is a good idea to call the hotel to see if they 
have an opening.  If not see if you can be put on a waiting list or ask Daniel, the hotel manager, to 
recommend a nearby hotel.   
The reservation lines will be available Monday through Friday from 9 am to 5 pm. 
People who stay elsewhere in the Wildwood area are still welcome to come to the Roman Holiday. 
However, you will not be able to park at the hotel, since they have no extra spots. 
If you have questions contact Janet Bird at jbird75@comcast.net. 

mailto:stay@romanholiday.com
mailto:jbird75@comcast.net
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 1 
 

2    
 

3     5:30 Family meal 

6:15 REJOICING SPIRITS 
6:45 Kings Kids/Youth Choir 
7:00 Lenten Vesper Svc 
7:30 Adult Choir 

 
 

 
 

 
9:00 am 
Women’s Lenten 
Breakfast @ 
Zions 

7       
9:15 Sunday School 
10:30 Worship  
 

8 
 

9 
  

 

10    5:30 Family meal 

6:15 REJOICING SPIRITS 
6:45 Kings Kids/Youth Choir 
7:00 Lenten Vesper Svc 
7:30 Adult Choir 

11   
7:00 pm 
Council 

12 
 

13  8:00 am 

Men’s Bible study 
9:00 am Men’s 
Lenten Breakfast 
@ JUMC 

14   PALM SUNDAY 

9:15 ALL CHURCH 
Getting to Know you 
Time 
10:30 Worship  

15 
NEWSLETTER 
DEADLINE 

16 
  

 

17    5:30 Family meal 

6:15 REJOICING SPIRITS 
6:45 Kings Kids/Youth Choir 
7:30 Adult Choir 

18 

 
7:00 Service in 
the sanctuary 

19   Good  
   Friday 
7:00 Service in 
the sanctuary 

20 
 

21   EASTER 
NO Sunday School 
7:00 Worship 
10:30 Worship 
  

28 
9:15 Sunday School 
10:30 Worship 
Spaghetti Miracle 
following worship 

22 
 
 
 
 

29 
 

 23 

  
 
 

 
30 

24   5:30 Family meal 

6:15 REJOICING SPIRITS 
6:45 Bible study/Kings 
Kids/Youth Choir rehearsal 
7:30 Adult Choir rehearsal  

25 
12:15 Lunch 
Bunch 
7:15 Women’s 
Bible study 

26 27 
 

 

 

Bulletin deadline is 
every Tuesday  

SUNDAY MON TUE THUR FRI SAT 

Worship Participants for April 

 

Lectors Crucifer Acolytes Communion 
Assistants 

Counters Prayers of the 
People 

Children’s 
Sermons 

7 
Cindy 
Taylor 

Brian 
Adams 

Max Clark 
Levi Bucks 

Ed & Elaine 
Ludwig 

Larry & Sharon 
Houser 

Stephanie 
Livingston 

Noel Strattan 

14 
Michelle 
Bucks 

Daryl Hess 
Logan Livingston 
Xander McQuaide 

Ed & Elaine 
Ludwig 

Kerri Price 
Ed Ludwig 

Ed Ludwig 

21  
Ed 
Ludwig 

Joanna 
Guldin-Noll 

Xander McQuaide 
Zoe Menzel 

Noel Strattan 
Joanna Guldin-Noll 

 
Ed Ludwig 

Pastor Caitlin 

21 
John 
Mohn Jr. 

Joanna 
Guldin-Noll 

Jaxin Bush 
Nick McFarland 

John Mohn Jr. 
Linda Wenrich 

Deb Reiner Elaine 
Ludwig 

Pastor Caitlin 

28 
William 
Taylor 

Zoe Menzel 
Mason Livingston 
Levi Bucks 

Dean Hess 
Wyatt Menzel 

Kelly Rittle 
Deb Long 

Nancy 
Ludwig 

Brian Adams 

 

Altar Guild Ushers Getting to know you time  - April 14 

7-Bucks family     14,18 -Bortz family 
19,21-Jen & Noel     21,28 Pam & Dawn 

Tom Keefer, Darryl Hess 
Georgetta Wolfe, Richard Hitz 

Mission Ministry Committee 
(formerly Evangelism) 

 

5  6 

WED 

4 

 

Holy Week at Zions! 

Palm Sunday, April 14:  All Church “Passport to Holy Week” Celebration at 9:15 in the Social Hall. Then we  

 will meet in the Jonestown Square at 10:30 AM for a Palm Processional.  

Rejoicing Spirits on Wednesday night, April 17, at 6:15 PM  

Maundy Thursday Worship, April 18 at 7 PM — This is a traditional worship service in the sanctuary.  

Good Friday Worship, April 19 at 7 PM — “Jesus Last Words Thru the Eyes of Zion’s”  

Easter Sunday, April 21: Festival Worship at  7 AM and 10:30 AM. Christ is Risen, He is Risen Indeed! You  

 are invited to bring a fresh flower to adorn the Resurrection Cross.   
  
 

13th 
6:00pm 

paint 
night 



Zion’s Evangelical Lutheran Church, Jonestown 

2019 Application for Church Camp Scholarship  

 

Zion’s is committed to making sure everyone in our congregation is able to experience Lutheran church camp, 

regardless of the family’s ability to pay. We believe that summer camp is a wonderful opportunity for people of 

all ages to live in Christian community, to experience God’s presence in the great outdoors, and to be renewed 

in their faith. We believe that participation in outdoor camps helps to strengthen disciples for service and 

proclamation of the Gospel, and we are excited to offer camping opportunities through our partnership with the 

Lutheran Camping Corporation. Our congregation’s generous giving to our General Fund makes possible 

camping scholarships for all who are interested.  

Please be aware of key scholarship details for 2019: 

• Scholarship forms must be completed and returned to the Church Office by May 1, 2019, together with a 

copy of your camp registration form. Incomplete or late applications may not be considered. 

• Zion’s will provide a scholarship for one camping experience per child per summer. This helps ensure that 

everyone has an opportunity to go at least one time. 

• The baseline scholarship award will be: 

o $220 for a week of camp 

o $110 for a week of mini camp 

o $80 for a week of Day Camp at Nawakwa or Kirchenwald 

• Greater awards will be considered when families demonstrate financial need. Please speak with Pastor 

Caitlin if you need more financial assistance.  

• Zion’s camp scholarships are different from Camperships available through the Lutheran Camping 

Corporation. You are eligible to apply for LCC Camperships in addition to the money awarded by Zion’s.  

These are the steps for registering for camp: 

• Complete the camp registration form, as found online (https://www.lutherancamping.org/) or in the camp 

brochure. 

o In the ‘discounts’ section, be sure to mark “$20 – Camp Person attended meeting”. This will save 

you $20. If you need help calculating the other discounts, please speak with Pastor Caitlin. Note that 

another discount is available if you register and pay in full by April 6! 

o In the “my church is paying” section, write either $220, $110, or $80, as described above.  

• Make a copy of your registration form for Zion’s. 

• Mail your registration form, and deposit, directly to the Lutheran Camping Corporation.  

• Complete the Zion’s Church Camp Scholarship Application on the reverse of this paper, and turn it in, 

together with a copy of your registration form, to Pastor Caitlin. Once we have received this, we will send in 

our congregation’s portion of your payment. Don’t forget this step! 

  



Zion’s 2018 Summer Church Camp Scholarship Application 

Camper Name ___________________________ Contact Phone ________________________ 

Parents’ Names ________________________________________________________ 

Address ______________________________________________________________ 

City _____________________________________ State ______ Zip ______________ 

E-Mail ________________________________________________________________ 

Current Grade ________ □ First Time Camper □ Return Camper 

Camp Title ______________________________ Camp Dates ___________________ 

Total Cost of Camp $ ________________  

Amount of Scholarship Help Requested (Check one): 

□ $210 (for one week of camp)  

□ $105 (for one week of mini camp)  

□ $75 (for one week of day camp at Nawakwa or Kirchenwald 

□ Other (Please discuss with Pastor Caitlin) 

 

Deposit and Registration Form Already Submitted to the Lutheran Camping Corporation □ Yes □ No 

Campers should answer in their own hand writing.  

1. Why do you want to go to camp? (Two sentences minimum) 

 

 

2. If you’ve been to camp, what did you learn at camp? 

 

 

3. What do you think will be fun and what do you hope to learn at camp this year? 

 

________________________________________ __________________ 

Camper’s Signature      Date 

________________________________________ __________________ 

Parent’s Signature      Date 

 

Complete this form and turn it in, together with a copy of your Camp Registration form, to Pastor Caitlin or our 

Council President. 


